
 
Bureau of General Services  

Division of Planning, Design & Construction 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The former “IF&W” building is located on the western edge of the Dorothea Dix Psychiatric Center 

Campus in Bangor. The four story masonry building has 140 windows. The associated Scope 

includes full removal of existing window, replacement of rough opening blocking, installation of 

new windows and repair of interior returns. Work is estimated to begin in June of 2024. The 

contract shall designate the Substantial Completion Date on or before (6) six months after contract 

is awarded, and the Contract Final Completion Date on or before (9) months after contract is 

awarded. 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Fdafs%2Fbgs%2Fbusiness-opportunities&data=05%7C02%7CRenae.M.Snow%40maine.gov%7Ca05f40459cbf401cf5be08dc37af1cfe%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638446472443105982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ydLwIs1n%2BpRljeTj1s3UVs%2FGeWHnmcNrIUr11A%2FM6%2FQ%3D&reserved=0

